
Foreign Minister Bruno
Rodríguez Receives South
Africa's Deputy Minister for
Foreign Relations and
Cooperation

Havana, October 20 (RHC)-- Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodríguez met Thursday in Havana with
South Africa's Deputy Minister for Foreign Relations and Cooperation Luwellyn Landers, who is paying an
official visit to the Cuban capital.

During the meeting, the two sides underscored the excellent state of bilateral relations and praised the
results of the 14th Inter-Chancery Meeting for Political Consultation, which has just concluded here in
Havana.

The top Cuban diplomat thanked South Africa for its permanent support for Cuba at the United Nations



and within the African Union against the U.S. blockade policy.

The South African deputy minister for foreign relations and cooperation was accompanied by Thandi
Fadane, Executive Director for Latin America and the Caribbean at the South African Foreign Ministry and
Thaninga Pandit Shope-Linney, South Africa's Ambassador here in Cuba.

Also attending on the Cuban side were Sidenio Acosta Aday, Interim Director for Sub-Saharan Africa at
the Foreign Ministry and Rodolfo Benítez Verson, Cuba's Ambassador Designate to South Africa.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/144976-foreign-minister-bruno-rodriguez-receives-south-
africas-deputy-minister-for-foreign-relations-and-cooperation
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